On January 24, 2005, a conference call of the officers of the South Florida Consortium of School Boards was conducted.  Participants were Jeanne Dozier (Lee County), Bill Graham (Palm Beach County), Thomas Cerra and Georgia Slack (Consortium Legislative Consultants) and Patricia Carroll (SFCSB President).  Mr. Graham felt that, since school board members are increasingly serving on regional boards dealing with growth, water, transportation management and economic development, the South Florida Consortium of School Boards should expand its agenda to consider these issues and their impact on education.

The conference call participants agreed and suggested that each board be surveyed regarding the following:

1.  What regional councils/committees do you have representation, if any?

2.  Who is serving on a council/committee?

3.  Do you support the SFCSB expanding its direction to include impact issues being addressed by these      

     regional forums?

Ms. Carroll will report the results to each Consortium board as soon as they are compiled.

